
Subject: Re: Downtown Party
From: "Baker, Arley" <ABaker@portla.org>
Date: 08/09/2017 03:58 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: "Jonathan Williams (jwilliams@lafleetweek.org)"
<jwilliams@lafleetweek.org>, "Elise Swanson
(eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com)" <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>,
"Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>

Admirals reception is Thursday so I think he is a strong person for downtown
party

Respectfully,

Arley Baker
Senior Communications Director
Port of Los Angeles
o 310-732-3093

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 9, 2017, at 3:52 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:

Arley,

Is the Councilmember already going to do that an another event?  (i.e.,
Admiral's reception)?  

We are also planning an unveiling of the new mural at the Lilyan Fierman
Walkway.  Would it make sense for Joe to do a presentation at the stage
afterwards?

I don't want to be redundant.

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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On Thu, Aug 3, 2017 at 2:07 PM, Baker, Arley <ABaker@portla.org> wrote:

Hi folks

Is there a program during the LA Fleet Week Wednesday Welcome Party?

Do you plan to present a proclamation or something else to an admiral or
other military official?

If it’s an admiral you want, please fill out the attached form

Thanks

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may
be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and
any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
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